
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Mitchell for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 26 August 2021 

   

Question  Please could the convener confirm the number of injuries 

recorded by members of staff in each Ward, where 

applicable, over the course of the last five years whilst 

emptying: 

a) Grey bins 

b) Green bins 

c) Brown bins 

d) Blue boxes 

e) Red boxes 

f) Food caddies 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 
 


